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Q. (Reference CA-NP-133b) 1 
 It is stated “The proposed project at Mount Carmel Pond will increase winter 2 

availability of the Cape Broyle and Horse Chops plants which will potentially 3 
increase the firm capacity from the Cape Broyle – Horse Chops hydroelectric 4 
development.” Will this project increase firm capacity provided by NP’s hydro 5 
plants beyond 60.1 MW, and if so, by how much? 6 

 7 
A. See the response to Request for Information CA-NP-134. 8 


